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OUT11/2822

A/Director Regional Projects
Department of Planning
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Mr Sebastian Tauni

Dear Mr Tauni

Re: MP08_0080 Proposed residential subdivision at Lot 112 DP1073791 Lyons
Road, North Bonville, COFFS LGA

Thank you for your letter of 28 January 2011 seeking comment from Industry &
Investment NSW (1& NSW) on the Environmental

mentioned major project.

Assessment (EA) for the above

I& NSW has reviewed the EA and has no issues with the proposal or proposed

Statement of Commitment.

Yours sincerely

P

iy
\BLah,
Bill Talbot

Director, Fisheries Conservation & Aquaculture

28 February 2011
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